
 

 

Announcements 
 

 
The flowers on the Altar are given by Nancy Lewis 

in memory of Howard’s Birthday 
 

and by Lisa and Mike Ferry 
in memory of The Rev. David Ryan in honor of Father’s Day 

 

 

SERVING THIS WEEK – The Holy Trinity – June 16, 2019 
Altar Guild:  Virginia Smith  Assisting Minister:  Carl Lozy    Ushers:  Scott 
Chappelle, Joanne Gunning, Volunteers Needed    Acolyte:    Reader:  Michael 
Ferry    Communion Assistants:  Cindy Cote, Bill Dugan, Volunteers Needed    
 

SERVING NEXT WEEK – Second Sunday after Pentecost – June 23, 2019 

Altar Guild:  Stephany Laurent, Bob Laurent     Assisting Minister: Volunteer 

Needed    Ushers:  Scott Chappelle, Joanne Gunning, Volunteers Needed    Acolyte:               

  Reader:   Mary Brinson  Communion Assistants: Cindy Cote, Volunteers Needed   
 

 

                                                THIS WEEK AT PILGRIM 
 

Today  6/16      8:00 a.m.  Holy Communion 
       9:30 a.m.  Holy Communion 
        Moving Forward Together Group 
Monday  6/17  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.  NA Meeting 
Tuesday 6/18  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
Wednesday  6/19  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
     10:00 a.m.  Food Pantry 
Thursday 6/20  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
     10:00 a.m.  Toiletry Pantry 
       7:00 p.m.  Congregation Council Meeting 
Friday  6/21  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.  NA Meeting 
Saturday 6/22    5:00 p.m.  Longest Day Service 
 



 

 

The Rev. Dr. Peter Michaelson is our preacher and presider this morning.  Please 
thank Reverend Michaelson for serving Pilgrim Church today. 
 
Happy Father’s Day to all dads and to all who provide fatherly care.  You are a 

sign of God’s love to all of us! 

 

The Moving Forward Together Group is meeting today after the 9:30 service.  
Please be sure to bring your book, Lasting Impact! 
 

 
Saturday Worship, June 22, 5:00 p.m. 

A simply communion service will celebrate the gift of the l o n g e s t day and 
shortest night this Saturday.   It is the midsummer.  We will gather for a meal after 
the service.  Please join us.  If the heavens do not cooperate on that God given 
day, there will be no need for umbrellas inside. 

 
Do you grow an abundant flower garden, during the summer and fall?  Do 
you love arranging flowers?  We need you!  The Altar Guild needs help 
forming a flower ministry, a new way of looking at our altar florals!  Please 
contact Pam Himebaugh if you can help.  935-3544.  Thank You! 
 
 

Shut-In Communion Visits 
If you know of someone unable to attend church services who would like to 

receive communion at home, please contact us at 401-739-2937  
or by email at parishasst@pilgrimlutheranri.org. 

A member of the Eucharistic Ministry will contact you to arrange a visit.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Pilgrim Lutheran Church is a community of the people of God, called to minister to all God’s 
people.  We believe that the Gospel is God’s gift to all people, to be shared unconditionally, 
without regard to sexual orientation, gender identity, cultural or ethnic background, 
physical or mental abilities, socio-economic or family status, gender or age.  We welcome all 
God’s children.  

mailto:parishasst@pilgrimlutheranri.org

